WALTON COUNTY JUVENILE JUSTICE COUNCIL
April 19, 2012
MINUTES

Call To Order:
Mecting was called to order by Danny Garner at 3:06PM.

New Business:
Asnoted on the agenda the bylaws were reviewed by members present. It was noted that

the requirement for quorum had prevented the Council from completing business at the
last few meetings. The group determined to change the requirement for quorum to allow
for the Council to be more effective. Suggestions for wording to change the bylaws’
quorum were taken by way of a motion. Danny Garner called for a vote to revise the
bylaws which was unanimously approved. The revision is reflected in the new bylaws.

Elections were tabled until the following meeting because of the time constraints of the meeting.

Continuing Business:
Five Year Delinquency Prevention Plan Revisien and Discussions:

No Progress

Reports: Coemes Luamy
DJJ update: (Paul Wallis) - Pau:l-Wal—ks and Lydia Breaux-Davis provided updates on

DJJ issues and initiatives. The new Circuit 1 Juvenile Justice Board Meetings are being
scheduled quarterly. They now alternate locations by coordinating with local county
council meetings to cover the entire Circuit. It will be meeting in Okaloosa for the May
meeting and all members are encouraged to attend.

The next meeting is at 3:00 PM May 17, 2012
Meeting was adjourned at 3:42PM

Respectfully submitted by Bryan Callahan



